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On Shabbat, 
the shul elevator will operate in 

Shabbat mode as follows: 
Friday:   5:40-10:00 p.m.

Shabbat:  7:15 a.m.-12:30 p.m., 
1:30-2:30 p.m., 4:00-6:35 p.m.

Daylight Saving Time begins at 2:00 
a.m., this Sunday, March 8; please 
remember to move your clocks 
forward one hour.

SHABBAT TIMES

Friday, March 6
Latest Candles: 5:35 p.m.  
Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 5:40 p.m. 
Rabbi Horowitz: 8:30 p.m., “Our Torah’s  
   Timeless Imperative For Us to Stand  
   With Victims of Abuse”

Shabbat, March 7 
Shacharit: 7:15 a.m., in the Beit Midrash
Shacharit: 7:30 a.m., in the Social Hall 
Nach Shiur: 8:20 a.m.
Shacharit: 8:45 a.m. (before musaf, Rabbi  
   Horowitz will deliver the drasha),  
   followed by the Men’s Club Pre-Purim  
   Kiddush
Additional Zachor reading following Musaf
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:13 a.m. 
Youth Minyan:  9:15 a.m. 
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m. 
Additional Zachor reading: 4:20 p.m.
Women’s Learning Group: 4:20 p.m., 
   on the lower level: Melachim Aleph, 
   chapter 20, led by Rivka Herzfeld and  
   Mollie Fisch
Daf Yomi: 4:30 p.m. 
Rabbi Horowitz: 4:30 p.m., “Building a  
   Long-Lasting Relationship with Each of  
   Your Children and Grandchildren,  
   Around the Corner or Around the  
   World” 
5th and 6th Grade Boys’ Mishna Group: 
   5:00 p.m.
Mincha: 5:30 p.m., followed by a shiur by  
   Rabbi Horowitz:  “12 Steps to 
   Personal Growth: Lessons We Can Learn  
   from Addiction Recovery to Effect  
   Meaningful, Positive Changes in Our  
   Lives”
Maariv: 6:35 p.m.
Havdalah: 6:44 p.m.

Friday, March 13 
Earliest Candles:  5:48 p.m.
Latest Candles: 6:43 p.m. 

KEY:  MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall  LL = Lower Level

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF MARCH 8
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri

8 9 10 11 12 13

Earliest Tallit 6:19 6:17 6:15 6:14 6:12 6:10

Shacharit 6:30 MS
7:15 MS
8:00 MS
8:45 MS

6:06 SH
7:00 BM
8:00 BM

6:04 MS
6:55 BM
7:30 MS
8:30 BM

6:03 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

6:01 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:59 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:00 BM 6:30 MS 2:00 BM
4:00 BM
6:00 BM

Mincha/
Maariv

6:40 MS 6:40 BM 6:40 BM 5:35 BM
6:45 MS

Maariv 8:00 BM
9:30 BM

7:30 MS
7:30 BM
9:30 MS

10:15 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

MAZAL TOV TO

● Lyn & Fred Cohen, on the birth of a grandson, born to their children Elisheva & Baruch Cohen of 
   Washington Heights. Mazal Tov also to Elisheva’s parents, Lita & Mitch Aeder of Kew Gardens  
   Hills, NY.
● Susan & Shalom Fisch, on their being honored at the Maayanot Yeshiva Girls High School  
   Annual Dinner this Saturday night, March 7.
● Marcy & Jeff Manas, on the birth of a grandson, born to their children Shira & Donny Manas  
   of Raanana, Israel.
● Bonnie & Ronnie Schwartz, on the birth of a grandson, born to their children Emily & Avi  
   Schwartz of Queens, NY.  Mazal Tov also to Emily’s parents, Neshama & Ed Kutin of Fair Lawn.
   The Shalom Zachor will be held this Friday evening at the Schwartz home, 173 Edgemont Place,  
   beginning at 8:00 p.m.
● Devorah & Moshe Sinensky, on the birth of their granddaughter Leah Ita, born to their children  
   Shana & Chaim Sinensky of Kew Gardens Hills, NY. 
● Justin Wexler, on his engagement to Pearl Goldman.  Mazal Tov also to Justin’s parents, 
   Alicia & Andrew Wexler, and to Pearl’s parents, Mimi & Yankie Goldman of Bergenfield and  
   Deborah Goldman of the Lower East Side.
● Yasher Koach to the Chevra Daf Yomi who will finish Masechet Brachot this Shabbat.  Join Daf  
   Yomi and start Masechet Shabbat this Sunday.

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Lamdeinu.  For information on their schedule of 
classes, see page 4 and go to lamdeinu.org.  Study in depth; be inspired!

Ta’anit Esther is this Monday, March 9.
The fast begins at 6:02 a.m. and ends 

at 7:27 p.m.

megillah readings

Purim Night, Monday, March 9
Maariv and Megillah: 7:30 p.m. in the Main Shul and in the Beit Midrash

Maariv and Kosher child-friendly Megillah reading: 7:30 p.m. on the Lower Level
Late Maariv and Megillah: 9:30 p.m. in the Main Shul

Late Maariv and Megillah: 10:15 p.m. in the Beit Midrash

Purim Day, Tuesday, March 10
During Shacharit minyanim: 6:04 (MS), 6:55 (BM), 7:30 (MS) and 8:30 a.m. (BM) 

Megillah only: 10:00 a.m. in the Main Shul

Please note that sunrise on Purim day in Teaneck is at 7:15 a.m.  The Shulchan Aruch rules that ideally the 
Megillah should not be read before that time. For those who would like to be mekayem the mitzvah as 
early as possible in the most optimal fashion, and do not have to daven as early as the first minyan, the 

6:55 a.m. minyan will be davening ki-vatikin.

Please note: Each Megillah reading will begin no earlier than 25 minutes after the start time of 
each Shacharit minyan.



BETH AARON YOUTH and JUNIOR HIGH

The 5th and 6th grade boys’ Mishna group with Rabbi Rothwachs, 
which meets each Shabbat 30 minutes before mincha in the Book 
Room, will meet this Shabbat at 5:00 p.m. 

Please note that groups for Pre-K to 2nd grade begin Shabbat 
mornings at 9:30 a.m. and continue until the end of the davening in 
the Main Minyan. There is an early drop-off at 9:00 a.m. 

For those in grades 3 to 5, davening begins at 9:30 a.m., followed at 
10:10 a.m. by parsha, kiddush, snack, and games.

All children in Nursery-3rd grade who are not able to sit through the 
Megillah reading are invited to an interactive learning program and 
games in the Social Hall at 7:25 p.m., Please pick up your child(ren) 
immediately following the Megillah reading.

There will be a Maariv minyan and Kosher child-friendly Megillah 
reading at 7:30 p.m. this Monday, March 9, on the Lower Level.
All children who attend will receive a grogger to make noise 
whenever Haman’s name is recited. 

This Sunday, March 8, at 10:00 a.m., at the shul, Dr. Susan 
Weissman (Chair of the Judaic Department at Touro’s Lander College 
for Women) will speak on “Esther as High Priest? Exploring the 
Affinity Between Purim and Yom Kippur.”

The Library Committee would like to thank everyone who 
contributed cash, books and/or time to make our annual Beit 
Midrash Seforim Drive a success. From March 8 to March 15, we will 
have a discount table selling duplicates and abandoned seforim and 
books. Prices will be marked. The proceeds will be used for chance 
acquisitions and supplies over the course of the year.

On Purim night, Monday, March 9, following the Megillah reading, 
the entire shul is invited to celebrate Purim together at the Beth 
Aaron Purim Fiesta. There will be music, food, masquerade, pinata, 
crafts for children, hot sauce tasting, and much more. Pre-register at 
http://www.bethaaron.org/event/fiesta. Suggested donation is $36 
per family. Please consider being a sponsor. 

Sisterhood is selling Shmura Matza from the Shatzer Matza Factory 
in Brooklyn, offering regular, whole wheat, gluten-free oat, and spelt 
matza. The deadline for gluten free and spelt matza is March 15. The 
deadline for the other matza options is Monday, March 30, at 11:00 
p.m.  Pickup for all orders will be Sunday, April 5, at the Yaros home, 
910 Prince Street, from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m.  Pick up an order form in 
the shul lobby or order online at bethaaron.org/event/matza2020 . 

Join Zalman Suldan for “Seder Surprises” at 4:00 p.m. on Shabbat, 
March 14, in the shul, as he offers creative, hands-on ways to make 
your seders amazing, engaging, and exciting! Bring games, costumes, 
and interactive props into your seders to engage all audiences!  With 
a few small steps, transform your seder into a memorable experience 
for your children (and yourself)!

On Motzaei Shabbat, March 21, at 9:00 p.m., Rabbi Sam Frankel, 
(LCSW, Mindfulness Presenter, Individual & Family Therapist) will 
speak at the shul on “Why Do We Repeat the Shemoneh Esrei? 
Didn’t Hashem Hear Us the First Time? How Mindfulness Can 
Impact Your Prayer and How Prayer Can Impact Your Mind!” For 
more information, please contact Sam Frankel, 201-906-8473, 
rebsf18@yahoo.com.

On Sunday, March 22, at 10:00 and 11:15 a.m., at the shul, Yaacov 
Metzger will hold Origami Workshops, with an exciting foray into 
modular boxes! These fun models can be made with 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, or 8 
sides, with clever and intricate color combinations. In this workshop, 
we will fold a simple 4-sided box and lid (using 8 sheets of paper)!
No prior experience is necessary. Adults and children are welcome, 
but parental participation is required for children 8 or under.  
Pre-register at bethaaron.org/form/origami-march-workshop.

On Motzaei Shabbat, March 28, at the home of Marilyn Zeidel, 169 
Carlton Terrace, the Sisterhood Book Club will meet to discuss the 
selection “The Gown” by Jennifer Robson. For any questions, contact 
Diane Fogel, difogel2@aol.com, 201-741-7327.

On Shabbat ha-Gadol, April 3-4, the Men’s  Club is offering pre-
Pesach meals. At the Friday night meal, Chinese food will be served.  
The cost is $15 per adult or teen (ages 14-17), and $7 per child (ages 
2-13).  For Shabbat lunch, prices are $25 per adult or teen and $8 per 
child.  Sponsorships are available.  The sponsorship level determines 
whether one or two meals are included.  Sign up at 
Shabbat ha-Gadol Dinner
Shabbat ha-Gadol Luncheon
Shabbat ha-Gadol Sponsorships
Click here for all of the information

On Tuesday, May 19, join Rabbi Rothwachs and many shul members 
in Washington, DC at NORPAC.  Early bird registration is now open. 
Contact Mollie Fisch at mkfisch@verizon.net to sponsor an adult or 
student or if you need a sponsorship to attend.  To sign up, go to 
norpac.net.

SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

This Shabbat, March 6-7, Rabbi Yakov Horowitz will be visiting our 
shul as a Scholar-in-Residence.  On Friday night, March 6, at 8:30 
p.m., Rabbi Horowitz will speak on “Our Torah’s Timeless Imperative 
for Us to Stand With Victims of Abuse.” On Shabbat, March 7, at 
4:30 p.m., he will speak on “Building a Long-Lasting Relationship 
With Each of Your Children and Grandchildren, Around the Corner 
or Around the World”; and following the 5:30 p.m. mincha, he will 
speak on “12 Steps to Personal Growth: Lessons We Can Learn from 
Addiction Recovery to Effect Meaningful, Positive Changes in Our 
Lives.”  To become a sponsor for this event, go to
bethaaron.org/event/rabbihorowitz.  Thank you to the following 
families who have sponsored our Scholar-in-Residence, Rabbi Yakov 
Horowitz:   ● Adeena & Yair Mayerfeld    ● Miriam & Izzy Salomon

This Sunday, March 8, at 9:00 a.m., Beth Aaron’s Shivti learning 
program’s topic will be “ Happy Give: Examining the Mitzvah of 
Matanot Le-Evyonim.” The program is being sponsored by Arlene 
& Michael Sand for the month of March in memory of their parents 
Pauline & Armin Neuman and Hajnal & Alex Sand.  A light breakfast 
will be served at 8:40 a.m. For more information about the program, 
please contact Mordy Ungar, m_ungar2@yahoo.com, 201-741-3920. 

PARNAS HAYOM 

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a yahrt-
zeit, in the zechut of a refuah shelaima, or in honor of a simcha, a 
birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s dedications are 
prominently displayed in the shul lobby and sent out to the mem-
bership via email. For more information, or to sign up, please go to 
www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.

This week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors are:
● Tuesday, Sariva & Jeff Sklar, commemorating the yahrtzeit of Jeff’s 
   mother, Miriam bat Yoseph Chaim Eliezer.

Last week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors included:
● Monday, Yaffa & Mordechai Ungar & Yitzchok & Rachel Furst, in 
   honor of and in gratitude to Rabbi Rothwachs for his constant 
   support and guidance during the passing of our beloved aunt.
● Thursday, Myra & Samuel Aksler, commemorating the yahrtzeit of  
   Myra’s mother, Sarah Greenberg, Sarah bat Menachem Mendel.
● Thursday, Sorole & Mark Levine, commemorating the yahrtzeit of  
   Sorole’s grandfather, Yosef ben Binyamin Zev ha-Cohen.

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

The Kiddush following the 7:15 a.m. minyan is sponsored by an 
anonymous donor in thanks to Mo-b Singer who knows what it is for. 

There now are multiple options for sponsoring a Kiddush, including 
the new monthly Birthday and Anniversary Kiddushim. If you are 
celebrating a simcha, commemorating a yahrtzeit, or simply want to 
say “thank you,” consider sponsoring an upcoming Kiddush. 

http://www.bethaaron.org/event/fiesta
mailto:rebsf18%40yahoo.com?subject=
bethaaron.org/form/origami-march-workshop
http://Shabbat%20ha-Gadol%20Dinner
http://Shabbat%20ha-Gadol%20Luncheon
http://Shabbat%20ha-Gadol%20Sponsorships
https://www.bethaaron.org/shabboshagadol
https://www.bethaaron.org/event/rabbihorowitz
mailto:m_ungar2%40yahoo.com?subject=


COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

This Motzaei Shabbat, March 7, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation Keter 
Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, Ma’ayanot will hold its Annual Dinner. 
Susan and Shalom Fisch are among the honorees.  Register online 
at maayanot.org/annual-dinner.

This Sunday, March 8, at 8:00 p.m., Congregation Beth Abraham, 
396 New Bridge Road, Bergenfield, will host a Community-Wide 
NORPAC Informational Meeting discussing what the One-Day 
Mission to Washington, DC is all about.  For more information, 
please contact Sharon Lynn, sharonlynn36@gmail.com.

This Sunday, March 8, at 9:00 a.m., at the Daughters of Miriam, 
155 Hazel Street, Clifton, daven and visit special people.  Breakfast 
will be provided.  For more information, contact Sam Heller at 
samapprais@gmail.com or Rabbi Moshe Mirsky at 
mmirsky18@aol.com.

On Tuesday, March 10, at 5:00 p.m., at Congregation Shaare Tefillah, 
510 Claremont Avenue, the Jewish Learning Experience invites all 
to a Megillah reading and Seudah, dancing, food and fun.  The cost 
is $18 per adult, $54 family maximum. Register at 
rabbiwexler@jle.org, or for more information go to www.jle.org.

Every Wednesday, at 8:15 p.m., at Congregation Beth Aaron, 950 
Queen Anne Road, Rabbi Justin Wexler of the Jewish Learning 
Experience presents a program on the 48 Ways to Wisdom. 
Classes are adapted from the works of Rabbi Noach Weinberg of 
Aish HaTorah.

Every Thursday through April 2, at 11:30 a.m., at Ma’ayanot Yeshiva 
High School for Girls, 1650 Palisade Avenue, Dena Block (Director of 
Admissions, Talmud and Halacha teacher, Yoetzet Halacha) will give 
a shiur on “The Evolution of Halakha: Case Studies in Jewish Life 
Cycle Events.”

Shearit HaPlate of Bergen County, Inc. is once again coordinating 
a community-wide post-Purim collection of leftover mishloach 
manot food, to be distributed to people in need. Food may be 
deposited directly inside the PODS located at 1212 Kensington 
Road, from March 10 to March 27. Food must be in its original 
packaging, with kosher certification visible. Please do not leave 
items such as fresh fruit, loose hamentaschen, baked goods, candy 
no longer in the original package, or foods requiring refrigeration. 
For more information about the project, donation opportunities to 
help defray costs, or additional collection locations, please visit our 
website at www.shpbc.org, or contact Josh Klavan, jklavan@gmail.
com, 917-593-9290, or Yoni Lieber, ylieber1@gmail.com, 201-362-
3845.

On Sunday, March 22, from 4:00 to 7:00 p.m., at 642 Maitland 
Avenue, NechamaComfort invites the community to shop from The 
Big Bow Shop, which sells ladies clothes, hats, scarves. All proceeds 
will be donated to NechmaComfort. 

COMMUNITY LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES  

This Tuesday, Rav Meir Goldvicht will not be giving his weekly parsha 
shiur in Hebrew.  His shiur will resume the following week.

Congregation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, offers Torah in the 
AM classes for men and women on Tuesdays and Thursdays: 9:10 
a.m. - Chavura study of Sefer Devarim;  9:45 a.m. - Gemara Rosh 
Hashanah 32a, with Rabbi Menachem Meier; 10:45 a.m. - Sefer 
Shmuel with Rabbi Meier (Thursdays only). 

Were you koveah time to learn today?  Learn what you want, at the 
pace you want, when you want!  Join for free at Koveah.org, a project 
of Yeshiva University Center for the Jewish Future. 

HAKARAT HA-TOV FROM THE SCHNAIDMANS

We would like to offer a few words of thanks and hakarat ha-tov 
to those who helped make this year’s shul dinner successful.

Special thanks to Nechama Pudell, Mo-b Singer and Penina Persin, 
who devoted a tremendous amount of time and effort in putting 
the dinner together.

To Shuie Klavan and Rabbi Rothwachs, for their leadership during 
the dinner and throughout the year.

And to all our friends and family who joined us at the dinner and/
or helped support the shul, we greatly appreciate your efforts on 
our behalf.

Esther & David Schnaidman

Matanot lA-Evyonim
The shul is collecting and disbursing funds for Matanot la-Evyonim 
on Purim, on behalf of both local individuals and the needy in
Israel. Donations can be made at bethaaron.org/RDF or by
check, with “Matanot la-Evyonim” in the memo line. Please
indicate whether you prefer the money be distributed locally or in 
Israel. Money will be collected until 10:00 a.m. on Purim day, 
Tuesday, March 10. Please note that one fulfills the obligation even 
if he/she has given in advance.

WEEKLY SHIURIM AT CONGREGATION BETH AARON

● Daf Yomi: For Daf Yomi shiurim and resources in Teaneck, go to  
   www.teaneckshuls.org/daf/. 
● Daf Yomi shiur: Monday-Thursday evenings, at 9:45 p.m. 
● Daf ha-Shavua: Tuesdays and Thursdays at 8:55 p.m. Sunday  
   morning chazara shiur at 7:55 a.m. on Masechet Chagiga will be  
   given by Rabbi Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi Yair Hindin, and David  
   Schnaidman. 
● Tanya shiur by Rabbi Moshe Rosenberg: Tuesdays, at 9:00 p.m. 
● Rabbi Rothwachs’ Sanhedrin shiur:  Wednesdays, at 8:30 p.m.

PESACH WINE
The Men’s Club is selling wine for Pesach with Filler Up Wines.  
Place your order at bethaaron.org/winesale. The deadline to place 
orders is Saturday, March 21. Pickup is at Moishe B. Singer’s 
house, 170 Edgemont Place, on Monday, March 30.  Delivery is 
available for an additional $18.  Please help support the Men’s 
Club by purchasing wine from us.  Proceeds help support our 
events and kiddushim.

Each Motzaei Shabbat, at Congregation Zichron Mordechai, 268 
West Englewood Avenue, at approximately 1 hour and 15 minutes 
after Shabbat, Rabbi Michael Taubes gives his weekly shiur, 
exploring a different topic in halacha each week. 

The Daf ha-Shavua program (dafaweek.org) is learning Masechet 
Mo’ed Katan.  Daf ha-Shavua shiurim are held at Beth Aaron each 
Tuesday and Thursday evening at 8:55 p.m., with a chazara on 
Sunday from 7:55 to 8:45 a.m. Please go to www.dafaweek.org for 
many helpful resources, study materials, and useful links. You also 
can hear shiurim at OUTorah or join a WhatsApp group. 

The Amud Yomi shiur meets weeknights at 9:30 p.m. at 
Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Avenue. For more 
information, please contact Mordechai Ungar, 201-741-3920, 
m_ungar@yahoo.com.

RECAP OF THE BETH AARON ANNUAL DINNER
Sunday evening’s Beth Aaron Annual Dinner successfully capped 
off our second annual Celebrate Beth Aaron weekend. At the 
dinner, we experienced an evening of achdut, laughter, and great 
food while honoring Esther and David Schnaidman, Deena and 
David Fisher and Eli Kahn. To view the videos and online dinner 
journal, please go to the following link, bethaaron.org/journal20.
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1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000
New York, NY 10020
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LAMDEINU: Study in depth. Be inspired. 
For class details or to register, go to lamdeinu.org. 

Dean Rachel Friedman      
Lamdeinu at Congregation Beth Aaron

(advertisement)

Parshanut HaMikra: Sefer Bereishit
Early Prophecies of Yeshayahu 

Ta’anit Esther & Purim: Why Do We 
Fast and Feast?

Galut to Geulah: Ramban on Sefer 
Shemot

Later Prophecies of Yeshayahu
Talmud: Masekhet Sukkah
Learning for Yom Hashoah

Dealing with Foreignness in Sefer  
Shemuel

Between Purim & Pesach: Peace, 
Truth, and Redemption in the 
Conclusion of Megillat Esther 

A Place at the Table: How Women 
Enter the Exodus Story and the 

Seder
Should We Celebrate Pesach at 

Home or in Jerusalem?
Hilkhot Tzedakah

Parshah & Haftarah Pointers

CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road     Teaneck, NJ 07666

Phone: 201-836-6210
www.bethaaron.org            office@bethaaron.org

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi                                                          Josh Klavan, President 

BETH AARON OFFICE HOURS
Monday to Thursday: 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Friday: 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.
Lunch break: approximately 12:30 to 1:30 p.m. 

The office will be open from 8:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. on Purim day.

SAFETY AT BETH AARON
We all can do our part in maintaining the security of our Beit 
Knesset. Please remain aware and vigilant whenever you are in or 
around the shul. If you see a suspicious person or object, please 
report it to a shul officer and/or the office as soon as possible. 
Additionally, please partner with us in ensuring the safety of our 
children by making certain that your children are either next to you 
in shul or in our youth groups.

REFLECTOR BELTS
Safety reflector belts safeguard you when walking to and from 
shul and any other night activity. Comfortable and lightweight,
they are adjustable for men, women, and children. The belts are
available at no cost to members, but a donation to offset costs is
appreciated. If you would like one, please stop by the shul office
or contact Penina, office@bethaaron.org, 201-836-6210.

PayPal Giving Fund
You can pay any outstanding charges through the PayPal Giving 
Fund, without paying an online fee.  The PayPal Giving Fund is a 
non-profit to which people can make donations, and, in turn, the 
Fund supports programs like ours. When you make a donation 
through our link, Beth Aaron will receive 100% of your donation, 
with no credit card expense for either party.  The Fund can be 
used for one-time donations and payments only.  Donations made 
through the Fund will be posted to members’ accounts the month 
after they are given, as PayPal will transfer the money to us once a 
month (in the month after the donation is made).
 
If you are making a donation through the PayPal Giving Fund, 
please DO NOT check the box that the gift is being made 
anonymously.  We need to be able to credit your account.  
Visit bethaaron.org/givingfund for more details or to pay shul 
obligations using this method.

The Beit Midrash of Teaneck (BMT), 70 Sterling Place, invites Bergen 
County’s male retirees to the BMT’s unique Talmud Torah experience 
providing interactive learning in a Beit Midrash setting. It meets on 
Mondays and Wednesdays from 9:15 a.m. to 12:45 p.m. At 9:15 a.m., 
there is chavrusa learning; at 10:00 a.m., Rabbi Ronen Dvash and 
Rabbi Moshe Genack (Heichal) will give shiurim; on Monday, at 11:00 
a.m., Rabbi Steven Weil (OU) will deliver a shiur entitled “Esther the 
Psychologist: “The Story of How a Young Jewish Woman Outwitted 
the Two Most Powerful Men on Earth”; on Wednesday, he will speak 
on “Insights of Rabbi Soloveitchik into Megillat Esther, Purim, and 
Shushan Purim”; at 12:00 noon, Rabbi Hayyim Angel (Yeshiva 
University) will give a shiur on Sefer Amos. Source sheets are provided 
and can be obtained in advance by contacting 
BMTeaneck@gmail.com.

On Sunday, March 29, from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m., at the Jewish 
Federation of Northern New Jersey, 50 Eisenhower Drive, Paramus, 
volunteers are invited to pack and sort food for local food pantries.  
For details, visit jfnnj.org/marchmitzvahmadness.

The Rinat Chaim Gemach, in memory of Renee Chaya Levy, lends new 
and used medical equipment in good condition to those in need, for 
short-term or long-term use. To borrow equipment, please contact 
Ronnie Schwartz, 917-532-6922.

TIRED OF CARRYING ITEMS TO SHUL? RENT A LOCKER!  
Are you tired or carrying your cell phone, a sweater, a poncho, 
comfortable shoes to shul? Rent a locker! A locker is a great place 
to securely store your cell phone until davening ends. The rental 
fee is $100 per fiscal year (July 1 to June 30) and can be pro-rated. 
To rent a locker, contact the shul office, office@bethaaron.org. 
Please contact Isaac Hagler, isaachagler@gmail.com, with any 
further questions.

TEFILOT NEEDED
Please continue to daven for Micah Kaufman (מיכה חיים בן שרה).

NCSY ONEG

This Friday night, March 6, beginning at 8:30 p.m., there will be an 
NCSY Oneg on the lower level of Congregation Beth Aaron, 950 
Queen Anne Road.  For more information, contact Isaac and Yael 
Bernstein, ncsy@bethaaron.org.
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